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March 26, 2020

Dear Families,

Schools have been closed through April 10th, which takes us through our Easter break. We have 
been meeting with our Principals and teachers to fi nd the best methods of getting work to our 
students. We began this week by offering work packets and online options to our students. We 
know there are barriers to everything, both transportation and also internet issues.

Next week we will be providing work packets and also online resources for your students to work 
on while they are home. In addition, most of our schools will have breakfast/lunch bags that can 
be picked up at the school. We realize that you may live closer to a District school, so we will 
make the list of schools in your area that are also serving meals available to you. Please check your 
school and class DOJO’s.

Our teachers will continue lesson planning and grading. They will stay in touch with you so be sure 
you are connected to DOJO. We are also sending out emails and phone calls via School Messenger. 
We love your children and will continue to fi nd ways to offer support to you during this time. 

Stay safe,

Jackie Trujillo
Superintendent
La Paloma Academy/Heritage Elementary School/Liberty Traditional Charter School


